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Dear Mr. Armstrong

I am the father of a daughter who suffered through 3 brain tumors from 2006 - 2013. She is
among many others in the General Warren and surrounding neighborhoods who have had
cancer or neurological issues.

It is bad enough that the PADEP sat on cleaning up Bishop Tube for decades but it is also very
concerning that the proposed remidiation plan has many holes in it. How will the neighbors be
protected from airborn contaminants during the proposed clean-up? How will the 'unnamed'
chemicals used to breakdown the TCE and other contaminants effect the aquifer finding its
way to public drinking water.

What has not been addressed in the remidiation plan; will Village Way become an access road
for the heavy equiptment required for clean-up?

The reports relied upon by DEP for its proposed remediation plan are fundamentally flawed.
The reports are based on the assumption that soil on the site will be removed, when that is not
in fact being proposed, and fail to consider other potentially hazardous Volatile Organic
Compounds (VOCs) known to be present in the pollution plume and of environmental and
human health concern.

It is our constitutional right to have clean air, clean water and a healthy environment and it is
your obligation to uphold that right.

Sincerely,
Lawrence Stauffer

64 Fahnestock Road
Malvern, PA 19355
United States





